The 2017 Annual Rainbow Gathering will be held somewhere on Federal public land in the State of Oregon between mid-June and late July, with peak attendance June 21 to July 7.
Recorded scheduling of Rainbow events and councils can be accessed at the Northwest Rainbow Light line at 503-727-2498.

Every participant in Rainbow councils has an equal voice and authority to seek or to block consensus.  Rainbow councils are open to all who wish to participate.

Especially over the last decade, the Rainbow Family has developed a positive and cooperative relationship with National Forest resource personnel.  Local and USFS law enforcement is less predictable.

More recently, there has been a clear consensus to reach out to the indigenous people of the areas we visit prior to our annual encampment and 4th of July Prayer for World Peace.
For a Native’s personal perspective on the Rainbow Gathering, google: “Chase Iron Eyes Rainbow Gathering Lucid Del Mundo interview”
This document was composed in March of 2017 by volunteers from the Rainbow Family
